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Comments: Eastside Screens

 

Hello:

 

I wish to voice my opposition to revising the 21-inch limitation of the Eastside Screens. With some knowledge on

the topic, I fail to see how allowing removal of larger trees would increase a forest's resilience to wildfire.

 

The only benefit I see would be the value of the timber involved. The forests' long-term health should be the only

concern here; I hope as forest managers you agree.

 

Sincerely,

 

Les Adams


